
From: Ikle, Judith
Sent: 1/22/2014 11:58:42 AM

Redacted ; Bichkoff,To:
Lewis (Lewis.Bichkoff@cpuc.ca.gov); Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); Lee, Cheryl 
(cheryl.lee@cpuc.ca.gov); Douglas, Paul (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E - safety data requests

Lewis and I have a 10 o'clock meeting that just got scheduled. I think we can finish this in 30 minutes. 
Please be prompt so we can start on time and review the AL template I sent previously.
Thanks,

Judith Ikle I Branch Manager, Procurement Strategy I Energy Division, California 

Public Utilities Commission I iudithikle@cpuc.ca.gov I 415-703-1486

-----Original Appointment----- ---------------------------
From: | Redacted I
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2014 9:43 AM
To: Ikle, Judith. Bichkoff, Lewis; Lee, Cheryl; Douglas, Paul; Jacobson, Erik B (ReqRel)[Redac | 
Redacted
Subject: PG&E - safety data requests
When: Friday, January 24, 2014 9:30 AM-10:30 AM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: 455 Golden Gate Avenue

All,

Apologies for the difficulty in calendaring this. We are looking forward to the discussion.

Thanks
Redacte

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/
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